
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – SEPTEMBER 6, 2005

SIGN VARIANCE APPLICATION 
FILE NO: SV.05-19 
OWNER: ANNA MOSER HOLDINGS INC. 

 LOCATION: 7756 YONGE STREET 
  LOT 31, CONCESSION 1

Recommendation

That Sign Variance Application SV.05-19, Anna Moser Holdings Inc., be APPROVED, subject to 
the following conditions: 

1. The “Timothy’s” wall sign be reduced in height from 36” to 30” to match that of the 
proposed Mac’s sign; 

2. The Mac’s sign employ a similar design as the “Timothy’s” i.e. non-illuminated 
projection awning with goose-neck lighting, so that both signs are aesthetically co-
ordinated; and 

3. The colour schemes for both signs should be co-ordinated. 

That the owner also, consider adding shrubs or other landscaping features at the base of 
the existing pylon sign to “soften” the appearance of the sign. 

Economic Impact

None. 

Purpose

Request to install two wall signs having an area of 6.2 sq m and 4 sq m respectively as shown on 
the attached drawings. 

Background- Analysis and Options

By-Law Requirements (203-92, as amended)

11.4 The area of wall signs shall not exceed 0.25 sq m of sign area per linear horizontal metre 
of exterior wall upon which such sign is located.  No sign shall exceed 1.25 sq m in sign 
area.

Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007

This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion

The subject property is located within the Thornhill Heritage Conservation District.  

Heritage Vaughan at it’s June 22, 2005 meeting passed the following motion respecting the sign 
variance application: 

1. The “Timothy’s” wall sign be reduced to the same size (to 30 inches) as the Mac’s 
signage on the unit in order to maintain a consistent sign band along the building. 



2. All wall signage be externally illuminated (gooseneck spotlights as proposed are fine, 
no internally illuminated signage for the wall sign). 

3. The signage proposed for the pylon sign be non-illuminated.  

That existing pylon sign be altered to appear “softer”  in design by adding wood siding on 
it’s exterior and also shrubs be planted at its base  

Committee members concur with the recommendations from Heritage Vaughan with the 
exception of  the condition respecting the non-illumination of the pylon sign.  Committee member 
noted that this sign is existing and not subject to the sign variance application.       

Upon approval of the sign variance by Council, a Sign Permit is required to be issued by the 
Building Standards Department. 

Attachments

1. Site Plan 
2. Sketch of Sign - Timothy’s 
3. Sketch of Sign - Mac’s 

Report prepared by: 

John Studdy, Manager of Customer & Administrative Services 
Respectfully submitted, 

John Studdy 
Chair, Sign Variance Committee 
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